
December 14th Announcements 

 

• The DEN will be closed this Friday!! 
• Attention all powderpuff players: the archbishop game is being rescheduled to the spring 

because of a recent date conflict with Archbishop. A date will be settled soon. Again, 
powderpuff players and coaches: the January 19th game is canceled and being 
rescheduled. 

 
SPORTS UPDATE 
 

• Boys wrestling has a match at HOME tonight against Glacier Peak, JV at 5:45, Varsity at 
7! 

• Girls Bowling has a match at Majestic Lanes against Cascade today at 3:15! 
• Boys swim has a meet at the Lynwood Pool against Edmonds-Woodway at 3:00pm! 

 
DON’T FORGET, tomorrow is Olympic Color Wars! 
FRESHMEN wear red! 
SOPHOMORES wear blue! 
JUNIORS wear green! 
SENIORS wear black! 
STAFF wear yellow! 
  
 














